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Comments: I write to state that I am opposed to this land swap as it significantly reduces public access to the

Crazy Mountains, specifically through the Sweetgrass trail system.  There is already significant limited access to

these mountains, a vast majority of which are publicly owned.  Additionally, there is an inequitable and

unacceptable swap in terms of water and mineral rights on this public land.  To accept this swap would be to

short the people of Montana.  I urge you to go back to the drawing board and present something that is fair to the

people of Montana.


